BRAVE FOR SPEAKING
OUT: DR. FORD TRASH
ADMIRATION TALK
Okay, the last post indicated a few thoughts as
we are on the cusp, and maybe by the time I post
this, other side of Kavanaugh confirmation. But
Dr. Christine Blasey Ford was brave. Brave.
Courageous, not just for herself, but all girls
now and all to come. The Kavanaugh confirmation
battle may be individually lost, but Dr. Ford
set a standard of courage that should stand the
test of time. A long time.
I said I would be back with our usual open
thread sports Trash Talk, and so here we are.
In the colleges, there are several good games.
Texas has already edged Oklahoma in the Red
river shootout 48-45. LSU at Florida could be
interesting. Jim White was out at a blues bar
last night, will he be awake for this?? LSU up
early and looking for two in a row in
Gainesville. As crappy as Florida State has been
so far this year, I smell an upset in Miami. My
favorite game of the week, maybe year so far! is
Kentucky at the Aggies of Texas A & M. The KY
Wildcats are on the most improbably roll so far
and are undefeated. But can they take the Aggies
in College Station? Tall task! Honorable mention
to Notre Dame at Virginia Tech and Utah at
Stanford. Think the Domers and Trees win, but
they play unpredictable opponents. The local
joes, the ASU Sun Devils, are up at another of
my old haunts, Folsom Field at University of
Colorado. The Buffs are certainly favored, but
the Devils may have something for them. Or not,
we shall see!
Okay, in the Pros: The Pats already clocked the
Colts and have significant time off until the
next game. With Josh gordon and the return of
Edelman, things are looking up there. Falcons at
Steelers is interesting. Both good teams way
underperforming this year so far. Green Bay at

the Kittehs in Detroit is also interesting. The
Pack has underperformed, and Aaron Rodgers been
a bit hurt, but if they can come out of Motown
with another win, they will be sitting pretty.
The Lions desperately need another win to stay
in the mix at all. In a battle of terrible
teams, the Cardinals visit the 49ers. If Jimmy G
were on the field, this would be a no brainer.
Still may be. Vikes at Eagles has some gloss to
it, but, again, both teams need to step up.
Formula One is at Suzuka in Japan. It is, yet
again, raining there, and the circus has grown
stale from lack of competition for Mercedes. It
is really pretty pathetic.
On a positive note, MLB playoffs are underway,
and the Red Sawx and Yankees are heating up with
Boston taking a narrow win last night in game
one in Fenway. Dodgers and Brew Crew seem to be
rolling. October baseball is good baseball!
And, that is it. Music today is Brave by Sara
Bareilles. She is really good. And Christine
Blasey Ford was really brave.

